
Tuesday 6th May 2022 
WEST END PROJECT 

WORK TO PRINCES CIRCUS TO START MAY 2022 
Dear Resident / Business, 

As part of the West End Project, the works to create a new public space at Princes 
Circus will now start on Monday 23rd May 2022. An image of what the new space will look 
like is included on the next page. You can find more information on our website including 
detail on the changes we will be making and a plan of what the site will look like.   

Construction will be undertaken by our contractor idverde who will start by setting up the 
working area and surrounding it with barriers. We will be adding signs to the barriers with 
information on the changes and “business open as usual” signs for passing customers.   

Access will be maintained to premises and representatives from idverde and Camden 
Council will shortly be visiting each local business to discuss the works and any concerns. 
The team will also be in touch with business on undertaking basement surveys ahead of 
any work starting.  

Key information 

• Construction work starts Monday 23rd May 2022
• idverde working hours Mon - Fri: 8am – 5pm and as needed Saturday: 8am – 1pm
• 24 hour contact phone number: 0800 141 2543
• Work is expected to be completed in Spring 2023

Included with this letter is a summary programme including key milestones like taking up 
the existing surfaces, adding the new planters, furniture and plants.  

Programme dates are subject to change and any delays will be updated on our website 
where we also continue to share the weekly look ahead of works. You can also sign up to 
our electronic newsletter for regular updates: camden.gov.uk/westendproject 

Noise should be expected throughout the construction period and at any point during the 
permitted working hours. The loudest work will be the demolition works and the cutting of 
new paving slabs. Where possible acoustic barriers will be added to reduce the sound.  

We apologise for any 
inconvenience that these works 
will cause. If you have any 
concerns during the construction 
period or would like to find out 
more on the project use our 
contact details to the right.  

www.camden.gov.uk/westendproject Website

Sign up via our website
E-mail

newsletter

0800 141 254324/7 contact

westendproject@camden.gov.uk Email 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKLBC/subscriber/new?topic_id=UKLBC_47


What will Princes Circus look 
like? 
 
This image below shows a view of 
the design for Princes Circus. The 
image on the right shows the extent 
of the area that we will be working in.  
 
You can explore the designs and 
read more about the plans for this 
space on our website.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



              Princes Circus Programme  
  
 

 
 

May 

2022

•The site area is set up and surrounded by fencing
•Access points will be maintained for residents and 
businesses 

•Demolition of exisiting surfaces and materials within the 
northern site area will take place

September 
2022 

•Work to the southern part of the site to start
•In the northern section new bespoke timber furniture 
and planters are created and installed

December 
2022 

•New lighting will be added across both areas 

•The Grade II listed fountain is reinstalled into the site 
after conservation works to repair the worn stonework

•Final Soft landscaping including plants, trees, shrubs and 
bulbs added 

•Project completed - new space opens to the public Spring 
2023 

Early 
Spring 

 

May 
2022 

December  
2022 



In the plans below you can see the areas we will be working in and how the site will be set up. Please get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
 
 




